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Otonabee Animal Hospital
“Going the distance for you and your pet!”
(705) 743-4936       www.otonabah.com        
 https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Otonabee-Animal-Hospital/298005720583?fref=ts 

March 2017 Newsletter  
Who is Mary Rorke?

Dr. Rorke, the founder of our clinic, began working as a veterinarian in the Peterborough area in 1996 after a year or so in Manhattan, where she practiced in a small animal hospital on the Upper West Side. She is a graduate of the College of Veterinary Medicine at Cornell University in Ithaca, NY - this information is available on our website, but Mary would like to share a little more of her background with you in this month’s newsletter........... 

· Born in Phoenixville, PA. and raised in Penfield, NY, Mary moved with her family to the Poconos in Pennsylvania in 1967 where she finished public school, leaving in 1973 for university.
[image: Image may contain: 1 person, sitting and outdoor]Both parents were music teachers – Mom taught junior high and high school and her Dad taught first at the elementary level, then in university when they moved to Pennsylvania. Her Dad was a baritone soloist for many years as well as teaching in classrooms and privately and her mother directed high school musicals & taught private lessons for decades. Her father was also choir director & mom organist at the Episcopal churches where they lived from about 1958–1971.
Mary at 3 years old  
· [image: Image may contain: one or more people]Her middle sister, Janice, is a classically trained clarinetist – she attended high school at North Carolina School for the Arts and graduated with a Masters in Music from the Cleveland Institute for Music in Cleveland, Ohio. She has a Klezmer Group: Klezlectic, teaches privately and is music director at a synagogue in her home town. She has two grown sons.
· Her youngest sister, Nancy, also attended NCSA and graduated with a Masters of Music in Performance in oboe from the University of Wisconsin-Madison. She is a classically trained oboist but also plays flute, clarinet, English horn, oboe d’amore, saxophone & piano! She has played (and continues to play) in the Broadway production of Phantom of the Opera in New York City. She also teaches privately and is an adjunct professor of music at a college near her hometown. 

· Mary graduated from the University of Rochester, Eastman School of Music in 1977 with a Bachelor of Music. In addition to singing, she played viola & piano as a child and oboe in secondary school.				    
  AHAA Veterinary Conference in Phoenix 
 
· Despite having no pets around when she was growing up (due to allergies in the household), Mary has always loved animals and after following the family profession: music!, she made the decision to take a side-step and follow her love of animals. Happily for all of us she returned to school in 1988, when she got her BSc in Biology (summa cum laude) and was then accepted at Cornell to pursue her veterinary degree, matriculating there in 1991 and graduating in 1995.                                

· She currently shares her home with Buddy (a 3 year old rescued orange tabby) and Ollie – an 11 year old tabby cat who was born by c-section at the old clinic premises. His mother rejected the kittens so they were hand-reared. 
[image: Image may contain: 8 people, people playing musical instruments and people sitting]Mary thoroughly enjoys the clients and patients she meets in our clinic and through our mobile service, which offers veterinary care to patients in their homes locally and sometimes an hour and more away from our hospital. The mobiles “get her away from the phones and the fluorescents!”
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